January 8, 2013
Yosemite West Residents:

The Board of Supervisors (Yosemite West District Board of Directors) will be convening
a Study Session to discuss current issues affecting the Yosemite West Maintenance
District on Tuesday February 5, 2013 at 2:00 in the Board Chambers of the Mariposa
County Administration Building on Bullion Street in Mariposa.

This is your opportunity to provide your input directly to the Board of Supervisors
(District Board of Directors) on issues of concern. The format of the meeting is a
Study Session which means that there will be ample time allotted to discuss any and all
concerns.

Public Works staff will be providing the Board of Directors a summary of the issues
affecting the sewage collection system, the sewage treatment plant, the water treatment
plant, the water collection system, road maintenance and the burn pile. In addition there
will be a discussion of the current budgetary situation and the anticipated future budget
challenges that are likely to affect the District. This information is intended to provide
some background information to the Board so that they are brought up to speed with what
the current challenges are.

Following the Public Works information presentation all residents and/or concerned
citizens will be encouraged to provide their input and information to the Board so that
they clearly understand all perspectives.

We hope you can attend this important information sharing event.
Peter Rei

Director of Public Works
County of Mariposa



